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Dear Mr President,

Losar Tashi Delek! I send you a traditional Tibetan 
greeting for Losar, the Tibetan New Year, with my 
sincere hope that your forthcoming meeting with His 
Holiness the Dalai Lama will bring meaningful progress 
towards an end to China’s occupation of Tibet.

Losar is traditionally a time for change, hope and 
renewal. Despite all the suffering and loss in Tibet 
during the past year, the Losar wish of all of us who 
love Tibet is that the year of the Iron Tiger will bring 
many concrete changes to the situation inside Tibet 
so that, in the future, Tibetans can live in peace and 
freedom.

I appeal to you to take concrete action to facilitate a 
just and lasting resolution for the Tibetan people this 
coming year.

Signed...........................................................................

Date...............................................................................

To: 
President Barack Obama
The White House,
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington DC 20500
United States of America
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